ELLSWORTH TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION NOTE FOR THE RECORD REGULAR MEETING – APRIL 14, 2020

Due to the National emergency in response to the corona virus, all businesses and schools were closed. Public gatherings of more than ten people were prohibited. Public Zoning meetings were to be delayed unless there were timesensitive, essential issues that needed to be addressed. In which case, all individuals were to remain a minimum of 6' apart.

Based on the above, the April 14, 2020 Zoning Commission Meeting was cancelled.

Dolores Tripp, Secretary Ellsworth Zoning Commission